GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
MEGHALAYA :: :: SHILLONG

Letter No. C.13/2019/48 Dated Shillong the, 05t" November 2019

From : Shri. G. K. Iangrai, MPS
Asstt. Inspector General of Police (A)
Meghalaya, Shillong

To - The President,
Shillong Press Club.

The Editor,

The Shillong Times/TNT-The Northeast Today/ Meghalaya
Guardian/The Telegraph/Highland Post/ Meghalaya
Times/Meghalaya Today/Shillong Today/ Mawphor/U Nongsain
Hima/ Peitngor/ Rupang/T7 News.

Sub : Press release -regarding.

Sir/Madam,

In inviting reference to the subject cited above, I am enclosing
herewith a brief write-up pertaining to the circulation of certain documents
apposite to recruitment in the Police Department. The same may kindly be

published in your esteemed daily for information of the general public.

Yours faithfully,

(G. K.
Asstt. Inspector Ge of Police (A)
Meghalaya, Shillong.




PRESS RELEASE

In the past few days, certain documents of the Central Recruitment Board
which pertains to recruitment to various posts within the Police Department have been
circulated in the public domain.

In this regard, it is hereby informed that as of date, the Central Recruitment
Board has not issued any official advertisement to invite eligible candidates to apply for the
various posts within the department, and until such advertisements have been published
through print media and have been hosted in the website of the department, the general public
are hereby requested not to be misled by the documents which are being circulated through
social media.

The Central Recruitment Board in due course of time will publish the
advertisement accordingly and interested candidates are requested to follow the police
department website megpolice.gov.in and the social media accounts of the police department
https:/ /www.facebook.com/meghpolice, https:/ /twitter.com/MeghalayaPolice and
https:/ /www.instagram.com/meghalayapolice/, for further information regarding
recruitment.

(G. K

Asstt. Inspector of Police (A)



